
       

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

January 27, 2013 is Family Literacy Day in Canada!  Rexton 

Elementary School is celebrating this special event during the 

week of January 28th to February 1st.  Many fun and exciting 

activities will be taking place throughout the school.  We are 

particularly excited about hosting volunteer readers from our 

community in individual classrooms.  If you are someone who would 

be willing to set aside 30 minutes of your time during the school 

day to read in your child’s classroom, please call the school at 

523-7152 OR contact your child’s teacher directly to schedule a 

time that is convenient for you.  You can either bring a book from 

home or the teacher can provide one for you.   

Your time and talent will be much appreciated and will serve as a 

special memory for you and your child(ren). 

 

We hope to see lots of big kids walking our halls on Family 

Literacy Week at RES … with a visitor’s pass of course!! 

 

 

Many, many thanks, 

 

 

Staff of Rexton Elementary 
 

 

Rexton Elementary School 
19 School St., Rexton NB, E4W 2E4          Phone: 1-506-523-7152  Fax: 1-506-523-7464 
Principal: Diane Wilson                          Vice-Principal: Virginia Richard 
 

SCHOOL MISSION: To encourage the development of each student’s full potential by   

                                  nurturing a love of learning and fostering respect for the uniqueness of each  

                                  individual through a safe and friendly school community. 
 

 

 


